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                         CARRYDUFF 50TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

                                         PARISH HALL CARRYDUFF 

                                                   NOVEMBER 22 

It was confirmed that sufficient members in excess of 150 attended and the meeting was duly convened. 

Standing orders adopted. 

Minutes of last years AGM formerly adopted  

Proposed Collette Spillane and Seconded Gavin Kelly. 

New GAA Constitution by show of hands indicating a majority was formerly adopted. 

Secretaries report read out by Brendan Guinness 

Proposed Collette Spillane Seconded Ger Connery  

Treasurer’s report read out Patrick Rice accountant and Paul Lavery Treasurer 

Proposed Gavin Kelly Seconded Ger Connery 

  

Chairpersons address from Kate Connery Following her address Kate Connery announced in light of the 

significant divisions  in the Club ,that the current committee members nominated would not be seeking 

re election in the interests of Club unity and prevent further divisions .   

Sean Spillane presented a detailed analysis of membership fees and proposed that the fees should be 

amended in 2023 .The proposed changes were adopted by a show of hands indicating a majority . 

There followed acceptance by the following unopposed members  

Chair Person                     Brendan Sloan 

Vice  Chair Person             Sean McGeough  

Secretary                             S Hughes 

Assistant Secretary             Eamon Rooney 

Treasurer                            Conor O’Neill                     

Register                                  Vacant  

Culture and Irish Language Paul McConville 

Players Rep                             Ronan Lawlor 

Child Protection Officer        Vacant  

PRO                                          Phillip Loughran 
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There was a debate re need for a Ballot for committee members as more than the required number had 

been nominated and would require a ballot.Mark Hollywood and Nuala Bradshaw agreed to withdraw to 

obviate the need for an election ballot. 

 

 

 

 

The following members were duly elected  to serve on the Executive Committee of the Club 

Ronan McCaughey 

Sean McGonigle  

Maeve Holland 

Mark McCartan 

Ana Marie McGorrian 

Paul Dougan 

Niall McCullagh 

Michael Cunningham 

Hilary Whyte 

Eamon McKeever  

Other Business 

It was agreed that by a show of hands that the incoming Committee consider the establishment of a 

Constitutional Committee in accordance with the new Constitution. 

Meeting Concluded  

 


